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03/15/2020 5:45PM 
Paramount Parents and Guardians,  
 
 
Good evening. We are sure some if not all of you have heard the news the governor sent down 
today. While this is news regarding all schools, we would ask everyone to wait on specific questions 
and comments until administration has released a message regarding Paramount Academy 
specifically, in the coming days. There are a lot of moving parts and expectations on each school 
that the governor had laid out, and administration needs to outline a plan of action to make sure 
these expectations are met. We will post updates as soon as we have more information.  
 
 
Thank you for your understanding,  
 
Paramount Academy Administration 
 


